
P-03-220 Lower the speed limit on the A40 near Abergavenny 

 

Petition wording 

 
Petition to the Welsh Assembly: 

 

In order for pedestrians to be able to walk in safety, we feel it is imperative 

that the 40 mph speed limit on the A40 between the Hardwick round-a-bout 

and Plas Derwen Way be lowered to at least 30 mph. 

 

Link to the petition: http://www.assemblywales.org/gethome/e-petitions-

old/admissible-pet/p-03-220.htm 

 

Petition raised by: Councillor Maureen Powell 

 

Number of signatures: 220 

 

Previously considered by the Committee on: 19 May 2009, 7 July 2009, 22 

September 2009, 10 November 2009, 8 December 2009, 1 February, 23 

March, 25 May and 16 November 2010, and 12 July 2011. 

 

Update: Correspondence has been received from the Minister for Local 

Government and Communities. 
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